ODKF Auction
Is Cancelled

The Outrigger Duke Kahanamoku
Action/Auction, scheduled for
September 18, has been cancelled.

The Foundation thanks everyone
who contributed Hawaiiana items for
the Auction. They will be contacted for
return of the items.

Another fund raising activity will be
planned later this year.



